
 
 

 

 

 

Animal & Plant Health Agency  

 

Dear Stakeholder  

An Avian Influenza Prevention Zone has come into force across Great Britain as 

of 5pm on 3 November 2021. This means it is a legal requirement for all bird 

keepers to follow strict biosecurity measures to protect their birds from avian 

influenza. For more information see GOV.UK: 

https://www.gov.uk/guidance/avian-influenza-bird-flu#AIPZ, GOV.SCOT: 

https://www.gov.scot/publications/avian-influenza-outbreaks/ and GOV.WALES: 

https://gov.wales/avian-influenza-bird-flu-latest-update 
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This email and any attachments is intended for the named recipient only. 

If you have received it in error you have no authority to use, disclose. 

store or copy any of its contents and you should destroy it and inform the sender. 

Whilst this email and associated attachments will have been checked for known 

viruses whilst within APHA systems we can accept no responsibility once it has 

left our systems. 

Communications on APHA computer systems may be monitored and/or recorded 

to secure the effective operation of the system and for other lawful purposes. 

The message send was initiated by Animal and Plant Health Agency (APHA). 

Contact apha.corporatecommunications@apha.gov.uk for more information. 
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